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Wisconsin Electnc eowca coursur
231 W. MICHIGAN, P.O. BOX 2046. MILWAUKEE, WI 53201

September 19, 1983

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Washington, D. C. 20555

Attention: Mr. J. R. Miller, Chief
Operating Reactors, Branch 3

Gentlemen:

DOCKETS 50-266 AND 50-301
SITE VISIT FOR DISCUSSIONS ON INSERVICE INSPECTION

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

Your letter dated August 24, 1983 requested a three-day
site visit during the week of September 11, 1983 to discuss a
number of issues regarding the inservice testing (IST) program
for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2. A listing of
additional information needed to complete your review and to
be discussed at this meeting was enclosed with your letter.

As discussed by telephone with Mr. Colburn of your staff,
because of outage planning and preparations for a full-scale emergency
preparedness exercise we were unable to accommodate a' site visit
in this time frame. We propose instead that your site visit be
scheduled for the last week in October or the first week in November.
If these dates are not suitable for your personnel, perhaps some
other' arrangements involving a conference telephone call or a
trip to Bethesda by Wisconsin Electric personnel can be arranged.
We will work with Mr. Colburn of your staff to finalize acceptable
arrangements.

Very truly yours,
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' Vice Presi ent-Nuclear Power

cC. W. Fay
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Copies to NRC Resident Inspector
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Tim Colburn
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